
From: Kathryn Wingrove 
Sent: 05 April 2022 15:50 
To: Planning 
Cc: John  
Subject: 2022/1187/T tree felling 
 
Dear team 
 
My husband I live at 96 Albert Street, London, NW1 7NE. 
 
We would like to object to the planning application to fell 2 trees at 102-104 
Albert street. 
 
2022/1187/T 
 
On the grounds it seems extreme and pruning would be sufficient. 
 
We should be protecting trees and the greenery we do have in Camden. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Kathryn Wingrove and John Davey 
 
 
 


